

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Families are the compass that guides us. They are the inspiration to reach great heights and our comfort when we occasionally falter."

January 23, 2020

Dear St. Stans' Families:

Family is the most important gift we are given and we hold it tight and close to us. At St. Stans', we are lucky enough to have the gift of a second family...our school family. As we enter the celebration of Catholic Schools Week on Sunday at 9am Mass, we look to grow our family so others can have the benefit and privilege of Catholic education. Our current families are our best recruiters. I ask that each family think of a friend or family member that would make a wonderful addition to our school family and ask them to come and visit us during our open house on Sunday, January 26th from 10am to 12noon. If that time is not convenient have them contact the office and we will arrange a personal tour at a time that works for them.

Enclosed in today's white envelope is a schedule of events for Catholic Schools' Week and those highlighted in purple are open to our school parents. Additionally, next Friday, January 31st during opening exercises we will be distributing marking period awards. A Honeywell will be sent out when report cards will be available to view online through Powerschool; remember that a hard copy will not be sent home.

Friday, January 31st is an early dismissal to end our Catholic Schools week. There will be aftercare. One final reminder that all students should be attending 9am Mass on January 26th in their uniform and sit with their teachers. I invite everyone to join us for breakfast following Mass in our cafeteria, provided by the HSA. I look forward to seeing you Sunday.

In His Peace.

Elena Malinconico, Principal